
 

 

 
 

  
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                        
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

   
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 

10th February 2020 

Dates for your diary 
11/2/20 Class 3 trip to Harry Potter World 
12/2/20 Class 1 assembly 9.00 
13/2/20 Born to move at Thurstable 
14/2/20 PTFA Cake sale after school 
17/2/20 Half term 
24/2/20 Non-Pupil day 
25/2/20 Return to school 
26/2/20 Key to life bus at St Lukes KS2 
26/2/20 PTFA meeting AGM 
  2/3/20 - 4/3/20   I sing pop teaching sessions 
  4/3/20 Netball match at Milldene 
 9/3/20 I sing pop (Further information to follow) 
             Concert 1 for parents   2.00  
             Concert 2 for parents   3.30 
13/3/20 Sport relief  
17/3/20 Class assembly Reception 9.00 
18/3/20 Netball Match at Tiptree Heath 
19/3/20 Share and learn 2.45 
25/3/20 Parent consultation3.30 
26/3/20 Parent consultation 4.00  
  2/4/20 Class 2 Performing arts show  
 3/4/20 Last day of term 
20/4/20 Return to school 
11/5/20 Yr 6 SATS week  
25/5/20-29/5/20 Half term 
1/6/20 Non-pupil day 
June   Multiplication tables check for Year 4 
2/6/20 Pupils return to school 
9/6/20 Home and cyber safety talks Yr 3/6 
19/6/20 KS1 music workshop 
22/7/20 Last day of term 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

Bikeability 
Very well done to the year 5 and 6 children who took 
part in the bikeability programme. They showed a great 
growth mind-set throughout .They all now have a 
greater understanding of how to be safe on the roads 
on their bikes and were all awarded Level 2 certificates. 
Congratulations. 
 

Class 2 Performing Arts Show. 
Thursday 2nd April 9.00 

A date for your diary! We are organising our 
performances differently this year and for the future as 
space is at a premium. 
Our reception and KS1 (Year 1 and 2) classes will 
continue to delight us with their nativity themed 
performances at the end of the autumn term.  
At the end of the spring term Class 2(Year 3 and 4) will 
be performing in their very own performing arts show 
featuring music, performance poetry and dance.  
Class 3 (Year 5 and 6) will be impressing us with their 
end of year play at the end of the summer term. Class 
assemblies and sessions in class will continue.  

Spanish 
The children are enjoying their Spanish language 
learning across the school and joining in with spoken 
language with enthusiasm and a remarkable recall of 
phrases and vocabulary. It is estimated that there are 
over 400 million native Spanish speakers across the 
world in more than 20 countries 
Below are some of the phases they have learnt for you 
try out with them.  
How are you? ¿Cómo estás? 
Very well thank you.   Muy bien gracias 
What is your name? ¿Cómo te llamas? 
My name is…..Me llamo… 
How old are you?¿Cuántos  años tienes? 
I am…..years old Tengo….anos. 
See if they can teach you some counting too! 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to the following pupils who 

have been awarded Golden certificates. 
Jessica   Robin   Ellie OliverS  Arthur  Micheal 

Thomas   Terry Leonie   Rosie B Aurelia  
Senna-Grace Darcey Alfie Steven 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Internet Safety 
Yolo which stands for ‘you only live once’ is an anonymous question and answer app that is used within 
Snapchat. Users can post anonymous questions and comments on a Snapchat story and also attach an 
image. Once you have linked the app to a Snapchat account, it prompts you to ‘get anonymous messages’ 
and create a question to prompt others to ‘Send me honest messages’. Responses to questions are only 
seen by the person who asked the question rather than other users on the platform. The app has changed 
its age rating to 18 and over and like other anonymous apps before it, this feature on Yolo could encourage 
users to send malicious messages or create incidents of cyberbullying which parents should be aware of.  
 

https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/cyberbullying/

